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Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11 
 
We are fast approaching the end of the teacher assessment process at Heyford Park School.  
 
We realise that this will have been stressful for the students, just to report they have been exceptional during 
the whole process. I have attached a document for you to read through which outlines the procedures we 
are undertaking and the data used to arrive at the students final grades. I have also attached a form that we 
require both yourselves and the students to sign and return to us prior to half term. These documents are to 
give you the opportunity to respond if you have any questions or queries.  
 
We will, over the coming weeks, let you know exactly what is happening for the Year 11 students post half-
term and we are looking at ways that we can celebrate the end of their time at Heyford.  
 
Please look out for additional information. 
 
Best wishes 
Mr Nicholson 
Secondary Head Teacher 


